
  
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

  

 

CHANGES TO BANKING – DIRECT DEBIT MEMBERS 

 

Recently the Union wrote to members of the Victorian and General Branch who pay their 
fees by direct debit advising them that we are in the process of changing our banking to 
the National Australia Bank (NAB). 

 

This change does not affect the way we deduct fees and requires no action on the part of 
members. 

 

The change to NAB will occur over the next two months. As part of the direct debit 
agreement we are required to inform members of this change.  

 

Our new user number allocated by NAB is 483797 

 

From 1 July 2015 the standard Union fee shall increase by 30 cents per week to a new 
rate of $11.40 per week. 

 

We are proud that NUW sites deliver better pay and conditions than non-Union sites. We 
need all workers to protect this NUW advantage by being members. The continued 
success of our Union can only be driven by increasing our membership in workplaces to 
struggle together to build better jobs and conditions for all of us. 

 

The net cost of Union fees and our success in getting better pay and conditions at NUW 
sites makes being a member of the NUW an easy decision to make. 

 

Members who require additional information about their direct debit should contact the 
Union by calling us on 1300 275 689. 

 

 


